
Sample of the sticker. 
Each vehicle has a unique 
reference number eg. A1234 

                                Road safety 

Hills is a member of the How’s my Driving? road safety scheme which is supported 

by the Freight Transport Association. 

All our vehicles have a highly visible yellow and black 

sticker on the back of each vehicle which helps remind our 

driver to concentrate on their driving style and, through a 

user friendly report back system, allows us to identify areas 

for improvement and pass on complimentary comments to 

drivers that have been made by members of the public. 

If you would like to make a comment on one of our vehicles 

through How’s my Driving? you should make a note of the 

unique number and either:  

• Fill in the How’s my Driving? online form here  

• or call the How’s my Driving? 24 hour Comment Line 0800 266 266  

 

https://www.howsmy.co.uk/
https://www.howsmy.co.uk/report-feedback

